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Student Attendance 
If you child will be late or absent, please call our Early Warning Line, at  
(604) 668-6441 and leave a voicemail.  
 
It is not our intention to infringe on your privacy in any way. This program is for the 
safety of your child.  
 
All absences are to be reported through the Early Warning Line. Please remember 
to let the office know of any absences or lates as emails to teachers could be 
missed.  
 

Extended Absences 
If you child will be absent for more than a week you will need to complete an 
Extended Leave of Absence form as well as advise your child’s teacher. 
 

Leaving School Early/Early Pick Up 
Should your child(ren) need to leave school early before the end of the school 
day, please send a note with your child to give to the teacher to advise the time 
you will be picking up or let us know via the Early Warning Line. This helps with 
the head count during emergency procedures and gives us a heads up so that we 
can have them ready for pick up. 
 

General Currie School Website : currie.sd38.bc.ca 
Please check our school website on a regular basis to be informed as to what is 
happening at your child’s school. For your convenience, school events, 
Professional Development Days, school holidays are posted on the calendar. You 
will also find the link to the “School Cash Online”. 
 
We also have a Twitter account @CurrieAllStars. 
 
 
 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to give the office a 
call at (604) 668-6440 or email us at currie@sd38.bc.ca. 
 


